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Since we entered into formal ministry service in 2,000 A.D. as “Endurance Ministries,”         

we have tried to approach  addressing false matters  in this way:  We contact those who are 

directly tied to the view we are confronting when we can find the contact information needed  

to do so.  We have been writing to individuals, churches and ministries (respectfully raising 

concerns as the Lord leads us)  before  taking the matter public, especially if the appeal is        

an end-time  teaching  in conflict with the explicit data in God’s Word. 

 

We believe this  fair  approach honors some biblical principles, especially as it relates to 

treating Family members in Christ and others in ways consistent with Bible Truths.  To date, 

very few have responded to our communications.  We won’t list those (whom we have con-

tacted)  here in this article.  Instead, we’d like to ask for  similar treatment  from those who 

comment on our appeals.  

 

We ask for (what we sincerely believe to be)  fair treatment  from those who contend against us 

and from those who have questions and/or comments about our ministry efforts.  PLEASE, if 

you have response comments, questions, etc., about the end-time views we publish,  contact us  

before  going public with your criticisms, etc.  We are most approachable and have clearly 

posted means to get in contact with us.  We make this request for multiple reasons, one of 

which includes genuine care for those who respond.  Let me further explain using an example. 

 

Some have  misrepresented  The Final Trumpet Rapture Gathering  position over the years.  IF 

these folks who have done so had simply  contacted us  and  discussed some of their concerns 

before going more vocal (i.e., public) about their opposition, some of the issues would have 

been dropped (due to  faulty  understanding of the position we espouse)  and  no serious 

embarrassment on their part would have occurred.   

 

FACT:  To date, we have responded to everyone*  who has taken the time to contact us. 

   This, too, is factual:  There has not been ONE explicit  Bible-based  rebuttal to  

   the biblical end-time position we put forth for prayerful and exegetical consider- 

   ation (not that has been communicated to us, anyway).  A few have written and  

   we have responded.  If you don’t agree with these factual claims, please contact  

   us so we can  talk it over.  “Thank you” in advance. 

 

If needed,  tag you’re it.  Emailing us is best:  email@endmin.org   

 

*   This does  not  include the emails we receive from others who write to us 

     in languages other than English.  This also does  not  include solicitations 

     appealing for our use of services others (they) provide.  The word “everyone” 

     includes those who write to us with questions, comments – even criticisms –  

     about the message(s) we herald and the end-time position we promote.   

 

P.S.  Another urgent request:  Download our materials  now  while they are still available.  

 
For information about the crucial, Bible-based end-time appeals we bring, please visit: 

 

www.EnduranceMinistries.online   or   www.TheRaptureGathering.online . 
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